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Recently, communities up and down the country
celebrated the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. We
wanted to ensure that St. Mary’s residents had
the opportunity to celebrate too. So, to
celebrate the Jubilee and thank local residents'
for their involvement in West Kent’s pilot work in
the area, we organised a community 
get-together in Cherry Avenue park. 
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Jubilee event

Residents could also find out more about
how to get involved with our community
projects in St. Mary’s.

Overall, the day was a huge success with
an estimated 175 that attended, and the
positive feedback was fantastic to hear.
Thank you to everyone that came, and to
those that didn’t, we hope you see you
next time! 

Mums into business
Are you looking to start a business or find a
second income? Join mums into business,
where you can learn everything you need to
start a business.

The project starts 14 September and runs for
eight weeks at Swanley Children's Centre,
Swanley, every Wednesday, 1-3pm. A free
creche is provided and lunch is included. 



Job support
Swanley job hubs

Looking for work, or just need a change? We
can help.

Come to one of our job hubs. Held every
Wednesday, 9.30am to 12 noon  at the
Clocktower Pavillion, St Mary's Road,
Swanley.

Swanley job fair

The West Kent training and employment
team and other local employers from across
the west Kent area will be on-hand to give
you one on one advice, guidance and let you
know about any job opportunities. 

Wednesday 20 July, 10am - 2pm at the
Alexandra Suite, St Mary's Road, Swanley.

For more information, call 01732 749420
or email westkentworks@wkha.org.uk

Have your say!

Wednesday 27 July 10am-12pm
(online)
Thursday 28 July 3-5pm (online)
Tuesday 26 July, 2-4pm (at the
Alexandra Suite, Swanley.) 

Lots of you have told us you’d like to be
involved in making positive changes in
your  community. 

Whatever your ideas are, we’re very keen
to hear them - you know best what your
community needs, and how to achieve it.

So you can tell us how you’d like to be
involved and the best way to start making
changes, we’re holding meetings on: 

 
We can cover your childcare costs with a
receipt for our face to face meeting. If you
can’t make the meetings but still want to
get involved, just let us know - we'd love to
hear from you too.
 
To join, call 01732 749420
or email
residentinvolvement@wkha.org.uk

This summer, West Kent's youth services team will be running a summer club in
Swanley for young people aged 8 to 14. 

It will be held from Monday 22 to Friday 26 August, from 11am to 2pm at 
Swanley Youth Hub, St Mary’s Road, Swanley, BR8 8BU.

We will be playing games, eating food, and doing arts and crafts.
 
To sign up, call 01732 749400 
or email youthservices@wkha.org.uk

Swanley summer club
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